
 

 

The Northeastern Ontario Waterworks Conference (NEOWWC) is hosting our 61st annual Waterworks 
Conference in Timmins this May 28th and 29th, 2024.  The McIntyre Community Building at 85 McIntyre 
Rd., Timmins (Schumacher), ON, P4N 8R8, will be the venue of the event.  This 2-day event consists of a 
training day, presentations and a trade show, with 60 to 80 participants attending from northern, 
northeastern and southern Ontario municipalities and communities.  
 

The purpose of this Conference is:  
1. To present information on improved methods of construction, maintenance and operation 
of Water Works to the personnel operating these systems within the area of this Conference.  
2. To encourage the exchange of skills and experience in the operation of these Systems by 
operating personnel.  
3. To provide continuous education and training for Water Works Personnel within the area of 
this Conference in co-operation with the American Water Works Association, the Ontario Water 
Works Association and the Ministry of the Environment and Climate Change. 

  
In the past, as a Not-for-Profit volunteer organization, this event has relied on various company’s 
generous support to help offset costs associated with venue rental, coffee break supplies and so 
on.  The NEOWWC wish to invite you to join with our other major sponsors of this event with a donation. 
 

• $250 donation = acknowledgements throughout the activities at the Conference 

• $500 donation = the above + colored business logo on various printed literature 

• $1000 donation = all the above + colored logo dedicated at breakfast and coffee breaks 

 

Also, we are currently in search of presenters of new innovations or procedures, and/or industry-related 
projects that would be of interest to our group of delegates. 20 minute presentations with question time 
at the end. I can certainly present your ideas to the committee for further discussions. 
 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions on how to donate or with presentation ideas. 
   
Sincerely,  
Scott Ward 
 

  
NEOWWC Executive Chair 
wardsworld1962@gmail.com 
705-698-0367 
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